
 Visits are for  
15 minutes

(so we can provide 
 the best care)

Please wear  
your own face 

covering

No touching or direct 
gift passing please

(your love is enough and we can 
take any gifts to ensure they are 

appropriately sanitised)

Make an  
appointment  
by calling the 

home

You must be free 
from symptoms

(and we will check  
your temperature)

Check the news 
before you visit

(by visiting  
hudsonhealthcare.co.uk/

covid-19 )

hudsonhealthcare.co.uk/covid-19
In extenuating circumstances please  

speak to the home manager

O UR  STEPS  
TO  SAFE VISITING


